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Project Overview 
Xcel Energy is installing a new 5-mile-long, 24-inch-diameter pipeline beginning at the Cherokee 
Power Plant in Adams County. This new pipeline will allow us to continue to provide the safe 
and reliable gas service our customers expect. 
 
Lane Closures 
The eastbound lane on 62nd Avenue between Washington and Downing streets will be closed 
for installation of this new natural gas pipeline. Construction activities on 62nd Avenue between 
Washington and Downing streets are anticipated to last until the end of March 2018. 
 
In early 2018, construction activities are anticipated to take place at the following locations: 

• Easternmost northbound lane of Washington Street between 58th and 64th avenues in 
Adams County.  

• Logan Court, south of 58th Avenue in Adams County. 

Detours/Alternate Access 
To bypass this lane closure on 62nd Avenue between Washington and Downing streets, area 
commuters, cyclists and pedestrians should use 64th Avenue and Downing Street.  
 
For your safety, please stay a safe distance from construction sites and follow all posted 
construction signs and directions from construction personnel. 
 
Contact 
For additional project information, please visit the project website at 
www.xcelenergynorthmetrogaspipeline.com, call the project hotline at 855-244-2356 or email 
the project at info@xcelenergynorthmetrogaspipeline.com.  
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